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Supervisor Ding Supports Local Parks and Recreation Funding 
Activities for Youth and Families Top Supervisors’ Priorities 

 
Stockton, CA – Supervisor Steve Ding, Fourth District, issued the following statement on the recent 
Board action to create new Park and Zoo funds to facilitate park and zoo improvements: 
 
"To grow greatness in San Joaquin County, we need fun activities for kids and families that encourage 
them to be active and engaged instead of glued to their phones. I am excited to support a new park 
fund to improve and will continue to fight to expand parks, especially in the north county. Micke Grove 
Park Zoo is a wonderful local gem, but it’s been overlooked for too long. I’m grateful for the Board’s 
support in revitalizing this treasure so it can grow and flourish." 

 
### 

San Joaquin County Supervisor Steve Ding represents District 4 which includes the communities of Lodi, 
Woodbridge, Thornton, Linden, Lockeford, Clements, Acampo, Morada and East Stockton. 


